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Tiny Tales from the Tee &

Of the many incredible events we hold for our young women and girls, my favorite is Girls To
The Tee. When I was new to the board and to the Foundation, it was suggested I volunteer at
the event held at Westchester Country Club. My assignment was to help with registration and
to be on the lookout for any girl who looked lost or uncertain. A few minutes after the girls
were sent to their assigned stations, a young girl approached me. She was dressed all in pink
with the appropriate ponytail hanging from the back of her hat. She asked me if I could help
her find her lost glove. It was pink, of course, but she told me it would be easy to find because
the glove had the initials “F].” With a straight face, I told her to return to her lesson and I
would look for it. I was lucky and found it AND she was CORRECT!! It DID have the initials
“FJ” on it!
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If you enjoy reading Tiny Tales from the Tee, please let us know by donating to the WMGA
Foundation by clicking on the link on this page. Your donation can make a big
difference in a young woman’s life.
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